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Monday 11 March 2024

FS2 Trip to National Forest Adventure Farm – Thursday 18th April 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are very excited to announce that we will be taking all the FS children to the farm on Thursday 18th April. It will be a wonderful opportunity for the children to meet real farm animals, to ask questions about them and to feed and stroke them. 

On the day the children will need to arrive at school at 8.40am as usual but we would ask that they wear wellie boots or old shoes in case it is muddy or wet. They will need to wear a warm waterproof coat over their school uniform. They do not need anything else and the school will provide a delicious “pack up” lunch for every child. The visit costs £17.00 per child, which includes transport. Please ensure payment is made by Monday 25th March.

Our children will be split into small groups whilst at the farm and their responsible adult will stay with them and look after them for the whole of the trip. 

The coach will return us to school by 3pm ready for home time. Collection from school will be as usual from our FS gate.

We would appreciate being told in advance if your child suffers from travel sickness so that we can be prepared on our journey.

The visit can only take place if sufficient funds are received through voluntary contributions. The visit money in non-refundable as entrance and transport fees must be paid for in advance by school. Please make payment via Parent Pay and complete the online consent form by Monday 25th March.

A school trip is a wonderful learning experience and a great memory for our children; we thank you for your support.

Best Wishes
Dale FS2 Teachers


FS2 Trip to National Forest Adventure Farm Thursday 18th April 2024
 (Please return to your child’s class teacher)

Name of child __________________________________________ Class _____________

Signed by Parent/Carer __________________________________ Date ______________
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Dale Community Primary School
Federated with Stonehill Nursery School
Porter Road, Derby, DE23 6NL

(t) 01332 760070
admin@dale.derby.sch.uk
www.dale.derby.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs L Foster
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